
         GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
835 North Hills Ave. 
Ardsley, PA  19038 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
You may pick up your child’s belongings on Monday and Tuesday, June 
8 and 9. 
 
Please sign up for time to return Chromebooks, iPads, and textbooks and 
pick up your child’s things.  There will also be a Lost and Found table in 
the front hall. Please stop by to see what you may find. 
 
Please note that this time is for parents.  Children may not come 
into the building at this time.  This is not a time for socialization or 
conferences.  We are planning a farewell drive by for Thursday, June 
11th.  More information will follow. 
 
If you can do make it on the 8th or 9th please let me know and we can 
make other arrangements. 
 
I would like to thank you for your help and cooperation during this 
difficult time.  I think our teachers did an amazing job under these 
difficult circumstances.   
 
Hope you have a great summer!  Stay safe. 
 
I am looking forward to all of you (from a distance of course!) 
 
Things will improve and we will get through this together. 
 
God Bless! 
 
Sister Helen 


